
Looking Forward to Safety:
A WEBINAR EVENT – TWO OPTIONS FOR ATTENDING

Flight Safety Foundation is conducting research to further the integration of safety 
performance monitoring (SPM) into global aviation safety programs.

The Foundation is hosting two interactive webinars that will highlight data-driven 
opportunities to enhance an organization’s SPM capabilities.

Participants will gain access to tools and techniques that could equip their 
organization to exceed SMS and regulatory basics while minimizing the level of 
effort. The Foundation will use the insights and best practices obtained from over a 
thousand participants in the Global Safety Information Project (GSIP).

Click your preferred date/time below to register for the webinar.

Thursday, November 1 | 1830 UTC
Friday, November 2 | 0030 UTC

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/3881526029556843533
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5779658032563423501
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